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Alexander Gunyon

From: Caroline Gardener 
Sent: 22 May 2024 13:43
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands Farm Development

Categories: Blue category
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To the Planning Department, Canterbury City Council   
 
I am writing to object to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm, this proposed development is going to 
have a major impact on the whole area of Whitstable and its surrounding area. The impact will be more pollution 
from both the infrastructure of road and traffic, and sewage to healthcare. We need to preserve the countryside of 
the garden of England. There are so many developments in the area do we really need any more.   
 
your sincerely 
Caroline Gardener  
Whitstale resident  
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